
SHELL OIL COMPANY 
P. O. Box 1858 

Roswell, New Mexico 

May 15, 1964 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
P. 0. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Gentlemen: 

Please refer to Administrative Order PC-188 granting Shell O i l 
Company permission to commingle the Vacuum Blinebry with the Vacuum 
San Andres on our Swigart Lease (NE/4 SE/4 Sec. 25, T-17-S, R-34-E) 
afte r separately metering the Blinebry production. We plan to recomplete 
our one Blinebry well to the Vacuum Glorieta zone and propose to com­
mingle i t s production with the San Andres using the same f a c i l i t i e s 
which previously handled the Blinebry zone. Since both the Glorieta 
and San Andres are sour and have a similar gravity range there w i l l be 
no change i n revenue due to commingling. 

Since the production f a c i l i t i e s w i l l remain as specified i n 
our o r i g i n a l application, we respectfully request an amendment to PC-188 
granting Shell permission to commingle the aforementioned Glorieta and 
San Andres zones. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

Division Production Manager 


